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                                            Notice To the Trade

TO:  All Suppliers of Bulgur/Soy-Fortified Bulgur for Use in Export Programs

Export Announcement BWSF7, for the purchase of Bulgur/Soy-Fortified Bulgur, is

being replaced by Announcement BWSF8.

All approved bidders are urged to carefully review this Announcement before the next

bids are due on October 2, 2001.

Any questions should be directed to the Processed Commodities Branch, 816-926-6707.

George Aldaya
Director


